
 

 

Date 06.05.2020 
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Hopefully the children are now comfortable with their online classes.The whole school team 

is working relentlessly in this direction and the time schedule has  also been revised to 

overcome certain issues. It has been noticed that some students are missing their classes and 

not attending the classes regularly. At this juncture we expect full cooperation regarding the 

smooth functioning of classes. If your ward has any genuine problem, you must inform the 

class teacher as school is following a set curriculum and the syllabus covered in these online 

classes shares added information which lead to concept clarity. Due to uncertainty of the 

period of lockdown it is advisable that the kids attend the online classes. We would also like 

to inform you that teachers are regularly sharing assignments at Google classroom app. and 

very soon online assessment will be started . You are requested to make sure that child 

should be regular in attending classes and submit the assignment as marks /grades will be 

given that will be the record for internal assessment will be reflected in the report card . 

We once again request you to value our efforts and co-operate us to overcome any 

limitations. 

Stay Safe. 

 

School Management  

St.Edmund's School 

 
 


